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2:33 pm, Apr 20, 2009

Alameda County 3330 Carneron Park Drive, Ste 550

Environmental Health Cameron Park, California 95687
(530) 676-6004 - Fax: (530) 676-6005

April 14, 2009
Project No. 2007-0057-01

Mr. Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, California 94502

Subject: Notice of Change of Address of Responsible Party
Former USA Station No. 57
10700 MacArthur Boulevard
Oakland, California

Dear Mr. Wickham:

Stratus Environmental, Inc. (Stratus) has prepared this letter, on behalf of Moller
Investment Group, Inc., for Former USA Station No. 57, located at 10700 MacArthur
Boulevard, Oakland, California. The purpose of this letter is to provide you with an
updated address for the responsible party in regards to the subject site. All future
correspondence regarding this site should be forwarded to:

Mr. Charles Miller

Moller Investment Group, Inc.
6591 Collins Drive, Suite E-11
Moorpark, CA 93012

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (530) 676-2062 or Charles
Miller at (805) 299-8214,

Sincerely,
STRATUS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.

Scott G. Bitfinger, B-
Project Manager

cC: Mr. Charles Miller, Moller Investment Group, Inc.
Mr. John Jay, Jay-Phares Corporation
Mr. Peter Mclntyre, AEI Consultants, Inc.
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